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Docket No. 50-295
Docket No. 50-304

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATIN: Mr. Cordell Read

Vice President
Post Offica Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Messrs. J. R. Waters
and G.-0. Schneider of this office on July 17 through August 31, 1982, of ac-
-tivities at Zion Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2, authorized by NRC
Operating Licenses No. DPR-39 and No. DPR-48 and to the discussion of our
findings with Mr. K. L. Graesser at the conclusion of the inspection.
This refers also to the enforcement conference held September 9, 1982, at the
NRC Region III office concerning violation of the Confirmatory Order provision
relating to auxiliary feedwater component operability.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies a reas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of. procedures and representative records, observations, and in-
terviews with personnel.

During this inspection, certain of your activities appeared to be in noncom-
pliance with NRC requirements, as specified in the enclosed Appendix. A
written response is required. We understand from the enforcement conference
that you will review the adequacy of your standing order system ar.d we request
you provide the results of your review in your response to this letter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter, the enclosures, and your response to this letter will be placed
in the NRC's Public Document Room. If this report contains any information
that you (or your contractors) believe to be exempt from disclosure under
10 CFR 9.5(a)(4), it is necessary that you (a) notify this office by tele-
phone within ten (10) days from the date of this letter of your intention
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